Event 3 -- Gran Canaria, November 2019 Juan del Rio Ayala Primary School /

--partner representatives report on developments in each partner school since the first year of the project. Results of the shared PBL subject or task that all partners have worked on across the curriculum in their own school will be a focus. 

Different approaches due to the different contexts of the partner schools are expected, which will be outlined and then evaluated and discussed. 

--shared evaluation of what has and has not worked and a more indepth examination of Project Based Learning. As with the other meetings, this event could be held partly over the weekend and partly during active school days. This will allow the greatest number of staff from the hosting Spanish school to be available to work intensively with visiting teachers during the weekend period when they don't have to teach, while also allowing everyone to experience the educational context (and the use of PBL with pupils) during the active school day/s that follow. Methodology will include formal presentations, discussions, group work, observation, written tasks and evaluation by discussion and questionnaire. This event will be divided into networking, information about the Spanish education system and context, presentations from every partner to allow them to set out pedagogical developments at their school since the previous meeting and their work on our joint PBL task, budget overview and project management overview led by the UK coordinator, school and teaching observation at Juan del Rio Alyala School, discussion of what has been seen, action planning for dissemination back in home schools and evaluation. 

All of the presentations and outcomes of the meeting will be uploaded online. As mentioned, the normal activities of the school will be incorporated into project collaboration during part of the event, while scheduling some of the work time for days when school is not in session will allow dedicated time for partners to focus on presentations and discussions away from the pressure of usual school day commitments. 

The first of 2 Pupil Exchanges between the French and Spanish partner schools will coincide, allowing collaborating staff to observe the pupils working together using the PBL methodology too.

PUPIL EXCHANGE 1

10 pupils from each of the French and Spanish schools will exchange with each other in Year 2, at the same time as the Teacher training events are held. 

--their own program of learning activities, as well as to act as 'test subjects' for all of the teachers from all of the partners in the project as they work with them/ observe them undertaking a PBL task to be designed by all of the schools in the project.)

Pupils from the French & Spanish schools will be linked via Etwinning to pen-pal with each other...and 10 from the French school chosen to travel with the French teaching team travelling to the 3rd Training Event in Spain, where they will home-stay with their specific Spanish pupil pen-pal and attend school together with them. A program of events will be devised by the host school, with the input of the entire project partnership. 

Day 1 will be a non-school day and include welcome activities and sharing by the 'host' and 'visitor' pupils and a chance to get to know each other as well as the landscape and culture of Gran Canaria. Day 2 will be on a school day and include a welcome ceremony in the Spanish school for all of the pupils and teachers visiting, along with special education guests. Pupils will then work together on a PBL task set by all of the teachers collaborating in the partnership. 

Day 3 will include field work, reporting back on the successes and challenges of the PBL task and the pupil collaboration generally and a final celebration with certificates being awarded to pupils. Both the Spanish and French schools want these pupil exchanges to be integrated into the normal activities of the school but also to act as catalysts to support language learning by pupils, cultural learning and a focus for PBL as a pedagogy of choice. 

Pupils who would not usually have the chance to visit another country and use another language will get the chance to have the life changing experience of visiting another culture and working with other pupils there. Those travelling will represent their school and present their work and experience to all of the teachers meeting at the same time. Pupils hosting will learn to be more responsible and welcoming to their fellow pupils from abroad. The activity offers significant opportunities for growth.
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